
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

KDO/CJO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/PASTORALLETTERS/PROM/2024       7th March 2024

     
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am delighted to share the details of our Year 11 Prom. This event holds significant importance for our 
students, marking not only the celebration of their achievements but also serving as a memorable culmination 
of their five-year high school journey. 
 
Date    Friday 28th June 2024 
Arrival Time  18:30 with drinks reception at 19:00 
Conclusion   23:00 
Location   The Park Royal Hotel, Stretton, WA4 4NS 
 
Students are expected to arrange their transportation to and from the venue, and we kindly request your 
assistance in ensuring their safe arrival and departure. Can we also request that students do not arrive in 
vehicles that purposefully backfire as this has previously frightened smaller children and disturbed hotel 
guests.  
 
The cost of the Prom is £34 and this includes the full prom package with no extra cost. Please make contact 
if you would like to pay in instalments or if you need any support. Payment is non-refundable; thus, it is 
essential to confirm your child's commitment to attending before making the payment. 
 
Payments can be made conveniently via iPay – www.ipayimpact.co.uk/IPI/Account/LogOn. Please choose 
the option ‘School Shop’ and then ‘Year 11 Ball’.  
 
For students who wish to pay by cash, tickets will be available to purchase from Monday 18th March at break 
time from Miss K Dowling (working days are Monday-Wednesday). If you would like to use your child’s free 
school meal voucher towards or to cover the cost of the ticket, please inform Miss K Dowling. 
 
Our Prom package includes: 
 

 Exclusive use of the banqueting suite at The Park Royal 
 Red carpet grand entrance with a drink upon arrival 
 Decorations for photo opportunities 
 Photographer 

 3 course dinner 
 Professional DJ  

http://www.ipayimpact.co.uk/IPI/Account/LogOn


 A special surprise to celebrate our incredible Year 11 
 
To ensure the safety and enjoyment of all attendees, we kindly ask you to let us know of your child’s dietary 
requirements and any special arrangements needed to ensure they can attend. The meal is a set menu, 
however vegetarian and gluten free options will be available.  
 
Please be aware that your child's participation in the event is determined upon them maintaining good 
behaviour in school and following our High Expectations, High Aspirations and High Standards every day. 
This includes good attendance, being punctual to school and lessons and consistently adhering to the school 
polices and procedures, especially the uniform policy: www.boteler.org.uk/uniform. Students will also not be 
permitted to attend if they have outstanding debts to school e.g. green card lunches or school trips. 
 
Failure to not comply with these expectations may result in their invitation being withdrawn and this has 
been explained to your child at length and the school has the final say on this decision. With this in mind, 
we respectfully request that parents/carers do not spend a large amount of money on dresses, suits and 
accessories if there is a chance that your child may not be able to attend. Sir Thomas Boteler Church of 
England High School will not be liable to refund any expenses. Our aim is to get as many Year 11 students 
there as possible as it is always such a wonderful event.   
 
I appreciate everyone gets excited when Prom is mentioned, however, the key priority for Year 11 is to 
continue to focus and work hard to wards their examinations. If they do this then they will get to Prom.   
 
Should you have any queries or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
kdowling@boteler.org.uk and I will be only too happy to assist.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs K Dowling 
Pastoral Support Officer 
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